
February   19,   2020   Q&A   
 
Questions   from   Gilbert   Rodriguez:   
Consent   #13:  
 
Madam   Superintendent,  
  
I   would   like   to   submit   the   following   questions   for   your   consideration   for   items   on   the   February  
19,   2020   board   meeting   agenda:  
 
 

8.           Are   the   resumes   for   the   recommended   staff   for   employment   available   to   review?    Yes,  
resumes   have   been   submi�ed   to   the   Superintendent’s   office.  

  
Best   Regards,  
  
Gilbert   F.   Rodriguez  

 


